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Entering PDP and MA-PD Cost Changes into STARS
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Description: ACL uses STARS to collect data related to the cost changes as result of
enrollment in Part D prescription drug plans (PDPs) and Medicare Advantage plans with
prescription drug coverage (MA-PDs) available through the Medicare Plan Finder (MPF).

By collecting this data, SHIPs can demonstrate the impact of their work on behalf of
beneficiaries in three ways:

1. Data on the number of beneficiaries who received PDP/MA-PD enrollment
assistance from SHIPs;

2. Data on the average cost change per beneficiary who received PDP/MA-PD
enrollment assistance from SHIPs;

3. Data on the reported total of PDP/MA-PD cost change for each state.

In this webinar, you will learn how to accurately enter these cost changes on the
beneficiary contact form, what documentation is required, and how to properly provide
that documentation.

Speakers: Melissa Simpson and Akia Dieuseul, ACL; and Ginny Paulson, SHIP TA Center

Audience: This webinar is relevant to all STARS users who also help beneficiaries with
enrollment and report the associated cost changes. It may also be relevent to users who
enter their SHIP data into a proprietary data system other than STARS, as long as they are
helping beneficiaries enroll and reporting the associated cost changes. Note: With the
addition of the "Can See STARS Resources" checkbox on user profiles at
www.shiptacenter.org, STARS webinars are advertised to individuals with that box
checked, in addition to the SHIP director listserv.

New to SHIP TA Center Webinars?

Click here for tips about WebEx, our webinar technology.
SHIP National Technical Assistance Center (SHIP TA Center)
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This webinar was supported, in part, by grant number 90SATC0001 from the U.S. Administration for Community
Living, Department of Health and Human Services, Washington, D.C. 20201.
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